
REFERRAL 

FROM: NHCOG 

DATE: October 21, 2024 

REFERRED BY: Abby Conroy 

MUNICIPALITY: Town of Salisbury 

DATE RECEIVED: 10-10-2024 

TYPE OF REFERRAL: POCD

REFERRAL COMMENT BY: Robert A 
Phillips, Executive Director 

STATUTORY RESPONSE WINDOW 
(30 days): By December 9, 2024 

HEARING DATE: December 16, 2024

DESCRIPTION OF PROPOSAL: The Town of Salisbury has submitted a revised POCD for 

referral reveiw.

REGIONAL IMPACT / REVIEW COMMENTS:   

NHCOG staff has reviewed your proposal and offers the following for consideration by the 

Commission: 

The staff of the Northwest Hills Council of Governments (NHCOG) finds no apparent conflict 

with regional plans or policies or the concerns of adjacent towns.  

NHCOG applauds your comprehensive and extensive effort in updating your POCD which has 

clearly resulted in a great plan for the next 10 years.
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